
April 9th-Important Information 
All students 9-11 will be taking the PSAT 9, 10, or SAT test on April 
9th. Only state testing will take place on this school day. A letter 
was sent home outlining the schedule for April 9th. Students will 
be dismissed by class once testing is complete. Dismissal will be 
anywhere between 11:15 and 1:30 depending on a student's 
testing needs. No busses will run the afternoon of April 9th. 
Students will be responsible for their own transportation home. 
Lunch will NOT be served.  
 
Senior students will be excused from school that day to 
participate in a college visit, community service work, or a job 
shadow experience. The counselors can assist with setting up 
these visits if needed.  
 
Please contact the Counseling Office if you have any questions 
about April 9th.  
Thank you! 
 


